SPELLING BEE
2024-2025

Rogers’ Spelling Bees are open to all students in grades K-8. There will be a school spelling
champion for elementary school (K-5) and middle school (6-8).

HISD’s spelling bee is held with the Scripps National Spelling Bee word lists and rules. All
students who sign- up for Rogers’ spelling bees will be given the Scripps classroom/school
spelling bee word list after the school’s enrollment in the Fall. All studying will be done on the
student’s time; there are no after- school practices.

Students will take a written preliminary bee in November (dates to come). Top spelling students
will advance to participate in the school spelling bee in December (dates to come) when the
school winners will be determined. All written and oral bees follow rules and use word lists
provided by Scripps National Spelling Bee.

Students may now register for the spelling bee until September 13th. Registration information
will be posted on the school website. Forms available today.

Forms must be submitted by Sep 13, 2024 to participate in a written bee in November.
Students will receive the spelling bee word list the week of September 16th.

Keep this page for your information and have your children return the registration form page to
me. Please do not email the registration form.

Email me if you have any questions.
Happy Spelling!
Mr. Villarreal

Media Services Specialist and Spelling Bee Sponsor.

P00179430@houstonisd.org
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